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What is a faculty-led program? 
Faculty-led programs are courses taught at least 50 percent outside the United States by a professor 
who also leads the program abroad. In most cases, the majority to entirety of contact hours are 
conducted outside the U.S. during the course of the program. In general, the College asks that faculty 
propose a minimum of two undergraduate courses (6 hours) for one five week summer session. When 
proposing a course, consider its appeal to majors, its ability to fulfill core curriculum requirements, 
course sequence issues, and current enrollment.  

 
Program Leader Compensation 
Compensation is evaluated each year and determined by the Dean of the College of Liberal Arts. For 
current compensation guidelines, please contact Christie Dunn.  

 
Proposal Process and Deadlines 
Proposal forms and additional information are available on the Study Abroad Programs Office website.     
Please submit complete and signed proposals electronically to Christie Dunn by the applicable deadline 
(below).  
 
There is no formal call for proposals, which may be submitted at any time in advance of the annual 
deadline: 

Summer May 1 of preceding year 
Fall  October 1 of preceding year 
Spring  March 1 of preceding year 

 
Proposals are reviewed by the College of Liberal Arts International Programs Advisory Committee. 

 
 

 
Faculty are encouraged to contact Christie Dunn, International Programs Manager, prior to submitting 
a proposal. 
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